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Dear editor,

I would first like to thank you for your invitation to submit a review article for the World Journal of
Cardiology. We are re-submitting the manuscript entitled “Cardiac monitoring for patients with
palpitations” for your consideration to be published in your prestigious journal.

First of all, we would like to thank you for the review of the article, and the opportunity to resend the
revised article. We have carefully read the meticulous review of the article and thank both the editor and
the reviewers for the high quality of their comments, which we believe have contributed significantly to
increasing the quality of the article. We hope that with the modifications of the article and our answers
to the comments we can resolve any doubts regarding the original manuscript.

According to the Science editor requirements, we inform you that all figures are original. References
have been updated. After the revision, there are 104 references, meeting the criteria for manuscript
type of “review”. We also include a “Conclusion” section at the end of the main text.

We confirm that this paper is original and has not been published by any other journal, and nor is it
being considered for publication elsewhere. We also inform you that the manuscript has been
translated and reviewed by a professional native English-speaking translator.

Thank your again for your invitation.

Best regards,

Dr Jaume Francisco-Pascual

Arrhythmia Unit. Cardiology Department

Hospital Universitari Vall d’Hebron (Barcelona).

Barcelona, 27th June 2021


